
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: The mission of the Fontana Unified School District is to graduate all students prepared to succeed in a changing 

world. Fontana Unified School District celebrates learning through the development of the whole child. Our commitment to 

excellence provides quality education, in depth, for all students. 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Andrew Shortall  

Feb. 27, 2025                        (909) 204-6013                                                                                                                      

Fontana Unified Theater Conservatory Students to 
Perform in Upcoming “Matilda the Musical” Production 

 

WHAT: Students in the Fontana Unified Theater Conservatory will perform in the California Theatre of 

the Performing Arts’ upcoming showcase of “Matilda the Musical.” The FUSD Theater 

Conservatory partners with the California Theatre of the Performing Arts to provide students 

with the opportunity to showcase their talents and gain real-world stage experience in a 

professional production. The general public can purchase tickets to “Matilda the Musical” 

through Ticketmaster. 

 

WHEN: Friday, Feb. 28 - 8 p.m. 

 Saturday, Mar. 1 – 2 p.m. and 8 p.m. 

 Sunday, Mar. 2 - 2 p.m. 

 

WHERE: California Theatre of the Performing Arts   

 562 W. 4th Street, San Bernardino 

 

DETAILS: Fontana Unified’s Theater Conservatory is part of the District’s career technical education 

programming that provides students with an opportunity to work with professionals in theater 

and gain firsthand experience in the industry. Through this program, students build their 

portfolios and explore careers in the performing arts. 

 

FUSD Theater Conservatory students will also participate in performances of “The Chronicles 

of Narnia: The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe” from April 11 to 13 at the California 

Theatre of the Performing Arts. The District theater program made history as one of the first 

high school theater programs in the country to secure the rights to “Harry Potter and the 

Cursed Child: High School Edition,” which ran between Jan. 27 and Feb. 2.  

 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcome and greatly appreciated. 

  

https://www.ticketmaster.com/california-theatre-of-the-performing-arts-tickets-san-bernardino/venue/74069
https://www.ticketmaster.com/california-theatre-of-the-performing-arts-tickets-san-bernardino/venue/74069

